
Council of Chairs 
Nov. 27, 2012 

 
Present: Tom Costa, Bryan Hoyt, Alex Edwards, Robin Benke, Cathie Collins, Jeff Cantrell, Suzanne 
Adams-Ramsey, Rachel Tighe, John Adrian, Margie Tucker, Amelia Harris, David Kendall, Sandy 
Huguenin 
 
Mr. Huguenin sent letters to faculty this morning outlining the rationale for salary increases, and 
included a spreadsheet with salary figures but no names. 
 
The January faculty workshop will focus on advising. Five two-hour sessions will be held on January 
10 and 11, with two departments per session. A tutorial to new Jenzabar updates will be given. Light 
refreshments will be served. 
 
The Provost and Academic Dean will meet separately with each Department Chair to discuss 
assessment and WEAVE reports. This is necessary to be compliant with SACS. At the SACS 
meeting in December Huguenin and Harris will look at alternatives to WEAVE, and identify a few 
for Department Chairs to review. 
 
A revised post tenure review policy has been accepted by the Faculty Senate executive committee 
and reviews will begin in the spring. 


